
Hello families of SWO. A few of the grade 7s 
from Mr. Gushie’s class are organizing a 
SWO pride day. On Tuesday June 18th, we 
will be selling raffle tickets for rainbow jelly 
beans in support of the LGBTQ2+ 
community. They will be sold both nutrition 
breaks for K-8 students. 1 ticket will cost 25c 
and 5 tickets for 1$. We are also encouraging 
students to wear rainbow or bright colours on 
the same day, June 18, to show our support 
for the rights of the LGBTQ2+. We would also 
like to note if your child does not know what 
pride day is we encourage you to introduce 
what the LGBTQ2+ community is to ensure 
that they aren’t confused. All grade 5-8 
students will be shown a quick presentation 
this week briefly explaining what and why we 
are having a pride day.  Thank you!

SWO Pride Day!


